
Dates for your  

diary: 

12th-16th February 

Half term week 
 

2nd March 

World Book Day 
 

9th March 

* Mothers Day Event 
 

15th March  

Swimming Gala 
 

22nd March 

Open evening  

6-8.30pm 
 

23rd March 

Term ends at noon 
 

24th April 

Class/individual photos 
 

7th June (or 21st June) 

Sports Day (alternative 

date if bad weather) 
 

15th June 

* Fathers Day Event 
 

7th July 2018 

Our Summer Production 

at the Mercury Theatre. 

PLEASE SAVE THE 

DATE! 

* Provisional dates 

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 

 

 

OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 12th January 2018 

2018—Welcome back! 

We trust you had a lovely Christmas break 

and are looking forward to a new year full of 

fresh beginnings and opportunities. 

After school clubs start next 

week. If you have not already 

done so, please complete the 

application form sent out earlier 

this week by School Comms 

and return to Mrs Stokes. 

There will be no Thursday Club 

with Mrs Garnham. 

We are delighted to welcome to our 

staff Miss Ardley (FII Class). Miss 

Ardley is looking forward to working 

in our wonderful school, with our fan-

tastic pupils, who have already made 

her feel very welcome. 

Unfortunately, Cookery Club is 

already at full capacity, but we 

will look into offering an addi-

tional Cookery Club or an alter-

native next term. 



At the last School Council meeting the 

children asked for inspirational quotes 

to be displayed around the school.  

If your child would like to submit a 

quote to be considered, please can 

they hand in the completed slip to their 

form tutor or Mrs Stokes by Monday 

5th February. 

FV are completing a road safety 

awareness programme as part 

of their curriculum. This is a 

continuation of ‘keeping safe’ 

and supports work completed in 

Bikeability. 

Unfortunately, we will not be able 

to reschedule the Christmas Carol 

service, due to prior commitments 

both here at Oxford House and 

Lion Walk Church. We apologise 

for this unfortunate outcome. 

 

New Menus 

 

The new term lunch menus were 

emailed out via School Comms at 

the start of term and can also be 

found on our school website. Mr 

Edwards has included some sug-

gestions from the school council 

which the children should enjoy. 

Please ensure all pupils arrive at school no later than 

8:50. It can be very disrupting and unsettling for the 

individual pupil and the class, if pupils are not ready 

to commence lessons at 9:00. 

 

 

 

 

Readathon challenge 

Details to follow. 


